WORTHINGTON CITY COUNCIL
SPECIAL (EMERGENCY) MEETING, JUNE 12, 2014

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 a.m. in City Hall Council Chambers by Mayor Alan E.
Oberloh with the following Council Members present: Mike Kuhle, Diane Graber, Rod Sankey, Ron
Wood, Scott Nelson.

Staff present: Janice Oberloh, City Clerk

Others present: Ken Moser, Worthington Okabena Windsurfers.

TEMPORARY ON-SALE LIQUOR LICENSE APPROVED -WORTHINGTON OKABENA
WINDSURFERS

At their April 25, 2014 meeting, Council approved an application from the Worthington Okabena
Windsurfers (WOW) for a temporary on-sale beer license for their annual Windsurfing event
scheduled for Wednesday, June 11" through Saturday, June 14th, 2014.

Ken Moser, representing WOW, told Council he had requested this special/emergency meeting
because WOW did notrealize at the time they submitted their application for temporary on-sale beer,
that it would limit them to 3.2 beer and malt based wine coolers. Their intent was to sell the same
products as at last year’s event, which included wine, strong beer, and pre-packaged alcoholic
beverages with not more than 14% alcohol.

The motion was made by Council Member Kuhle, seconded by Council Member Wood and
unanimously carried to approve the temporary on-sale liquor license for the Worthington Okabena

Windsurfers for the dates requested.

ADJOURNMENT

The motion was made by Council Member Kuhle, seconded by Council Member Wood and
unanimously carried to adjourn the meeting at 7:02 a.m.

Janice Oberloh, MCMC
City Clerk



